
 

Malaysian Financial Planning Council 
(Reg. No: 0402-04-5) 
(Incorporated under Societies Act 1966)  

MEMO 
        

SUITE 22.7, LEVEL 22, MENARA ONE MONT KIARA, NO. 1, JALAN KIARA, 50480 MONT KIARA, KUALA LUMPUR 
TEL: 03-6203 5899   FAX: 03-6201 2669 

EMAIL: mfpc@mfpc.org.my   WEBSITE: www.mfpc.org.my 

Date  :           20 April 2020 
To  :           Members/Education Providers/Exam Facilitators and Ladies & Gentlemen 
From  :           Examination Board 
   
Dear ladies and gentlemen, 
   

Rescheduled Dates of Examination for May 2020 intake to July 2020 intake for: 
(i) RFP / Shariah RFP (Module 1 to 7) and 
(ii) RFP / Shariah RFP Capstone Programme  

 

 
Following the announcement made by the Prime Minister of Malaysia on 10 April 2020 regarding the nationwide novel coronavirus 
(COVID-19) Movement Control Order; MFPC Examination Board has decided to reschedule Examination Dates for May 2020 intake 
to July 2020 intake for the following programmes:  
 

I. RFP / Shariah RFP (Module 1 to 7) and; 
II. RFP / Shariah RFP Capstone Programme  

 
Please take note that examination centre remains as per the original registration. Candidates may find New Examination Date with 
exam centre as per registered in the 1st MFPC portal as below:  
 

Exam Intake 
Closing Date 

(MFPC) 
Exam Date Centre 

Tentative Result Computer based 
Exam (CBE) Publish 
in 1stMFPC portal 

July 30-April-20 

4-Jul-20 

1.Kuala Lumpur 

10-Jul-20 

2.Ipoh 

3.Johor Bharu 

4.Kota Kinabalu 

5.Penang 

11-Jul-20 

1.Melaka 

17-Jul-20 
2.Miri 

3.Sibu 

4.Tawau 

18-Jul-20 1.Kuching 24-Jul-20 

25-Jul-20 

1.Kota Bharu 

3-Aug-20 2.Sungai Petani 

3.Kuantan 

 
Please be advised to self-check exam centre as per registered in the 1st MFPC portal and get back to us if you would like to defer 
examination to a later intake/change to other centre before 30th April 2020. We would like to advise you to prepare yourself for the 
examination and ensure you have received your exam permit within 14 days before the examination date.  We will continue to closely 
monitor the situation to ensure that the well-being of our community of students, members and staff is safeguarded. We are committed 
to support you during this time of uncertainty. 
 
Note: This memo is not applicable to Employee Provident Fund and Ministry of International Trade & Industry candidates. 

 
We thank you for your patience and understanding as we work through these challenging times. For enquiries or assistance, please 
drop us a mail at examregistration@mfpc.org.my 
 
Thank you.  
 
Yours sincerely 
Malaysian Financial Planning Council    
 
Dr Ahcene Lahsasna  
Chairman 
Examination Board  
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